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(No paper text available)  Mr. Larry Barnett, AB Management Associates, Inc. facilitated 

a panel discussion between several key legislative aides who presented opinions 

expressed by their respective offices/committees.  The panel members included: 

 

• Richard Efford, Staff Assistant for the House Appropriations Committee, 

Subcommittee on Transportation and Related Agencies 

• Jeff Grove, Staff Assistant for the Us House Appropriations Committee, 

Subcommittee on Transportation and Related Sciences 

• Eileen Hattan-Lynch, Legislative Aide to Senator Herb Kohl 

• Steve Kozak, Office of Senator John Kerry 
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